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Important Message for the Irvington School Community 
 
 
 

 
 

January 22, 2019 
 
 
Members of the Irvington School Community: 
  
The IUFSD is in the process of conducting a review concerning what appear to be certain discrepancies 
associated with records for a specific employee. Our expectation is that this review will be completed no 
later than the date of the next official meeting of the Board of Education, which is scheduled for Tuesday, 
February 12, 2019. We anticipate further communication to our community to the extent that it is legally 
permissible to do so.  We ask for your patience as we exercise our due diligence in the interest of fairness, 
transparency, and appropriate resolution. 
  
  
Sincerely, 
  
Mr. Michael Hanna, President 
IUFSD Board of Education 
  
Dr. Kristopher Harrison 
IUFSD Superintendent of Schools 
 


